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Do you have ideas that will mobilize Canadians to take action for nature?  

Canadian wildlife are facing serious threats, including climate change and habitat loss.

WWF-Canada is calling on Canadians to take hands-on action to help steward, protect and

restore nature in communities where they live, learn and work.

WWF-Canada is calling on post-secondary students to come design and pitch their best

ideas to inspire action at Designing Change for a Living Planet 2022 from June 11 – June

18.

Apply online by Sunday May 29, 2022.  Successful applicants will be notified

by June 1, 2022 and placed on a team by WWF-Canada.  

To find out more about the event, FAQs and how to apply, go to this link.
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